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Questions? Contact: Project Manager, Peter Schmeling – 815.262.7317, PeterS@SchmelingConstruction.com
Superintendent, Kyle Lundberg– 815.298.1031, KyleL@SchmelingConstruction.com

What’s New?

Good morning and welcome to our executive summary report! We are currently in our second phase onsite, but due to the lower 

census currently, we were able to take a few extra patient rooms. We currently have demolition completed, MEP rough-ins almost 

completed, and skimming of the halls started! 

Coming Up in the Week Ahead:

• Skimming walls

• Painting walls

• Hanging drywall in the bathrooms

• Finish rough-ins

HISTORY! Schmeling Construction has been around for over 100 years as well! In September, we will be 117 years old, and now 
have 5 generations who have been part of the company! Emil W. Schmeling, an industrious German immigrant, started the 
company in 1903. By 1922, Emil divided the business among his five sons: William, Walter, Elmer, Albert and Robert. Our 
corporate philosophy was established by Emil more than 100 years ago and still stands true today: “Do it right!” Emil grew his 
business by following this simple, yet critical rule. Honesty, integrity, excellence and commitment are the tools still used today to 
provide the highest quality product to all our customers. 
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